

**University of Windsor Science Society** 

401 Sunset Avenue, Windsor, ON, Canada N9B 3P4 Essex Hall Room 271

T 519 253 3000 (3036)

www.uwinscisoc.com

Dear Science Students,

My name is Luke Strong and I am the 2020-21 Science Society President. I am looking forward to representing you throughout this academic year ahead while delivering fun and engaging events and initiatives. I have spent the past year learning about our Science Society and analyzing how to deliver an exceptional student experience to you, and as we persevere through new challenges this year, I am focused on doing just that.

It is important to our team that we continue the great work of our past Council while developing new ideas to strengthen our Faculty of Science community. My personal growth and learning of new skills have situated me as a confident student leader. Whether you are an incoming student starting your first year with us or this is your last year in our Faculty, I want you to know that I will work tirelessly to deliver an outstanding year. The benefits of being involved within the Faculty of Science are such an asset in all aspects of life and I encourage all students to take advantage of what we have to offer, even if it is from a distance.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Best Regards,

Luke Strong

Luke Strong